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I oppose bill LD 104. This bill unnecessarily complicates the medical cannabis 
industry and will interrupt my access to trusted medicine. Small caregivers are the 
backbone of the medical community and increasing overregulation will drive them 
out of business. Please consider the small producers and the costs that will be passed 
on to patients in these trying times. 


